Birth and Deaths

Card of Thanks, In Memoriams, Engagements

DIED

RENAUD, Normand - In Huntingdon on July 29, 2003 passed away Mr. Normand Renaud, aged 78 years. Beloved husband of Mary McGowan. He leaves to mourn his daughter Suzanne (Gary Deme) and his son Richard (Linda Coté), his grandchildren Jeremy, Justin, Benjamin, Sarah, Joshua and Danielle, his brother Georges (Gladys Tannahill) and his sister Fernande Derepentigny and many relatives and friends. Visitation was held at Rodrigue Montpetit & Fils Funeral Home, Thursday, July 31 and Friday, August 1. Funeral service was held at St-Joseph's Church, Huntingdon on Friday, August 1 at 11 a.m. Burial St-Joseph Cemetery, Huntingdon, Donations to the Barrie Memorial Hospital, Ormstown or to the Huntingdon County Hospital would be appreciated by the family.

WHYTE, Robert Armour - In Huntingdon on Wednesday, July 30, 2003, at the age of 85 passed away Mr. Robert Armour Whyte. Beloved husband of Mary (Flynn). Devoted father of Stanley (Nicole Freeman) and Marion. Cherished grandfather of Rowan and Aidan Whyte, Sadie Rankin, and Charlotte Leslie. Twin brother of Jennie Rember and brother-in-law of Elsie Whyte, Clare and Warren Starr, Myles Flynn, and Ann and Roger Brewer. Predeceased by his parents James and Eva, brothers Grant and Glen, and brothers and sisters-in-law Mary Whyte, Ivan Rember, and Paul Flynn. Loved by many nieces, nephews, and friends. Resting at Kelly Funeral Home, 19 Lake St., Huntingdon. Visitation Friday, August 1 from 2 to 4 and 7 to 9 p.m. also Saturday, August 2 from 10 a.m. Funeral from St-Andrew's Presbyterian Church, Huntingdon, Saturday, August 2, 2003 at 11 a.m. Donations to the Cancer Society would be appreciated by the family.





CARD OF THANKS

The family of the late George W. Tollhurst wish to express their sincere and heartfelt thanks for all the acts of kindness shown to us recently at a very difficult time. To neighbours, relatives and friends who so generously sent food, flowers, cards and paid visits, all were much appreciated. To the staff of the E.R. at "The Barrie" for their kindness and care, to the staff on the third floor for their professionalism and caring ways a great big "thank-you". To Kate Jordan for her caring and support, and to the ladies of St, Andrew's for the delicious lunch provided by them, thank-you again. A special and sincere word of appreciation and thanks to Dr. Brissette and Dr. Aikin for all your kindly care and attention to George.

Sincerely, Ruth Tolhurst & family

Following the death of Mercédès D'Aoust on June 23, at the age of 82, her sisters Alberte and Huguette, as well as her brother Jean-Claudius would like to thank everyone who expressed their sympathy. Your support was very much appreciated. Also, sincere thanks to Dr. Raymond Lemieux, as well as to all those who gave Mercédès excellent care either at home or at the Huntingdon Hospital. Please consider these thanks as personal.





